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Subject:
Letter of Reference

To Whom It May Concern:

For the past several years, we have enjoyed a business relationship with Automated
Systems Engineering (ASE). We have successfully completed three projects with
ASE and are currently engaged in two. To date, ASE has provided quality service
performing the following types of work:

e Electrical Engineering (Planning and Design)
e Instrumentation and Control (Planning and Design)
e Condition Assessment/Asset Management

We have worked with ASE on projects for both the Metropolitan Sewer District of
Greater Cincinnati and the Greater Cincinnati Water Works. Joe Walker, the
President of ASE, has been a good partner and we will continue to seek partnerships
with his firm in future. ASE has performed their work on budget and on-time with a
high level of quality.

If you have any questions regarding my experience with ASE, please do not hesitate
to call me at 513.985.8013.

Sincerely,
ARCADIS U.S,, Inc.

T y)p

Christopher M. Weber, P.E.
Vice President
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